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New Wildlife Regulations 
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On July 1, 2015, the Government of Nunavut Department of Environment is 
implementing new regulations under the Wildlife Act.  These regulations were developed 
in cooperation with the Nunavut Wildlife Management Board and Nunavut Tunngavik 
Incorporated, and are designed to be fully compliant with the Nunavut Land Claims 
Agreement. 
 
The new regulations make some important changes to the wildlife management system 
in Nunavut, including new reporting requirements for wildlife related businesses, licence 
requirements for companies involved in wildlife viewing or filmmaking, and changes in 
fees for those who require licences. 
 
For more information about the new regulations and how they might affect you, please 
visit env.gov.nu.ca, or talk to your local conservation officer. 
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